
 

October 7, 2011 

Notice of Upcoming Tree Removal Work 
San Leandro Creek at the end of Saint Mary Avenue 

Dear Resident, 

Alameda County Flood Control and Water Conservation District (District) will be conducting 
tree removal and pruning work along San Leandro Creek in the vicinity of Saint Mary Avenue. 
The following construction information is provided for reference: 

 Start date: October 17, 2011 

Anticipated Construction Schedule 

 Duration:  Up to three weeks, subject to change due to weather and unforeseen 
conditions. 

 Construction hours: 8:30 AM to 5:30 PM, Mondays thru Fridays.  No work on weekends. 
 Truck haul route: along Saint Mary Avenue to Dutton Avenue to East 14th Street to Davis 

Street to I-880 Freeway.  Truck hauling will take place during construction hours only. 

 No parking will be allowed for approximately 300 feet from the end of Saint Mary 
Avenue, to provide construction staging area. 

During Construction Hours 

 Construction equipment will be staged at the end of St. Mary Avenue. 

 Trucks will be traveling in and out of Saint Mary Avenue, hauling tree trunks and limbs.   

 During the work hours, some driveway access may be temporarily restricted to 
accommodate the removal of large tree trunks and limbs.  

 No construction equipment will be parked or staged on public streets unless approved by 
the City of San Leandro.   

After Construction Hours 

 The street will be clear of construction equipment at the end of each day, and any parking 
restrictions along curb side will be restored after 5:30 PM. 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact Moses Tsang at 510-670-6549 or 
Karina Rivera or Kevin Cunningham from Supervisor Wilma Chan’s Office at 510-278-0367. 


